
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
440 N.E. Ash 

Pullman, WA 99163 

Pastoral Council 
Trisha Doumit, Co-Chair  509-660-0701 
Marie Parrish, Co-Chair   509-595-1252 

Faith Formation    509-332-4402 
Cory Dixon Director 
 E-mail: cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org 

Angela Nelson, Faith Formation Assistant   
 E-mail: anelson@dioceseofspokane.org  

Youth Ministries Coordinator 
Linea Johnson     509-332-4402 
 E-mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Faith Formation Board 
Kat Harris, Chair    307-760-9129 

Altar Society 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Sacred Heart Women of Service 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Knights of Columbus 
Nick Brannon, Grand Knight   206-261-5656 

Sacred Heart Social Justice Ministry 
Tim Paulitz      509-332-6184 
Francy Bose     509-332-5114 

Caritas Committee 
Bonita Lawhead    214-766-5201 

Join a Parish Music Group 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Communion for the Homebound 
Jim Evermann     509-339-3607 

Helping Hands (meals) 
Call parish office    509-332-5312 

Vocation Ministry 
Allen Farrand, call parish office 509-332-5312 

Wheelchair entry is from the alley in back of the church. 
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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  
Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


 

Glass Recycling: We collect clean glass 
bottles and jars for recycling in the church 
parking lot from 4 pm Sat, May 24, to 1 pm 
Sun, May 25. Please bring glass in cardboard 

boxes and put it in the trailer in the church parking lot. 
We also collect screw-on metal lids for glass bottles 
and jars. Lids must be in a plastic bag. Thank you!  

Social Justice Ministry meeting, 7 pm, 
Wednesday, May 21, in the social hall and 
on Zoom. All are invited! Many projects/
events are ongoing and need your help.  

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

 Sunday – 1:00 pm †For the repose of the soul of 
  William Nuñez Ardila† 
 Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
 Tuesday – 7:15 am  Communion service 
 Wednesday – 7:15 am St Christopher Magallanes 
 Thursday – 7:15 am St Rita of Cascia 
 Friday – 7:15 am 

Masses of the Week of May 18 

CHILDCARE is available during the 11 am 
Mass downstairs in the St. Bernard room. It is 
for children 5 years and younger.  
Childcare workers Sunday, May 18 

11 am: MJ Evermann & Carson Thomas 

The Week Ahead 

Sunday: Misa en español, a la 1 pm, en la iglesia. 
Sunday: Crimean Tatars History, 2:30 pm, social hall. 
Sunday: Knights meeting, 6 pm, social hall. 
Sunday: Youth Group end of year BBQ, 6 pm, hall. 
Tuesday: SH Women of Service, salad supper & 
planning meeting, 6 pm, social hall. 
Wednesday: NO SHARE, paused for summer. 
Wednesday: Social Justice Ministry, 7 pm, social hall. 
Thursday: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Friday: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Sat/Sun: Glass recycling, church parking lot. 

El domingo 18 de mayo tendremos misa en español a 
la 1 pm. There is Spanish Mass at 1 pm May 18. 

Headphones - if you have trouble hearing the Mass, we 
have four FM radio headsets that pick up the signal we 
broadcast at 87.9 FM. You can take one from the rack at 
the back of the church, and return it when you leave.  
We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live  

Mark your calendar for our celebration of Fr. Steve’s 
40th anniversary of ordination to the priesthood. 
Sunday, June 29. 11 am Mass at Sacred Heart, 
followed by a meal in the social hall. More info coming! 

Eucharistic Ministers 

The Weekend of May 17/18 
 4:30 pm Mary Ann Lincoln, Francy Bose,  
  Sue McNamara 
 8:30 am Sandra Holderby, Jim Evermann, 
  Charlotte Worthy 
11:00 am Nicole Kpakpassoko, Mary  
  Johnson, Christine Schroeder 

Lectors 

The Weekend of May 17/18 
    First Lector:               Second Lector:   
 4:30 pm Cory Dixon      Mike Berney 
 8:30 am  Maria Flores (Sp.)    L Heidenreich 
 11:00 am Kevin Owens (Sp.)     not filled 

Ushers 

The Weekend of May 17/18 
 4:30 pm Nic & Teresa Koenig 
 8:30 am Jane Hommel & Tom Parrish 
 11:00 am Chris Owens & Dave Schneider 

Mass Servers 

The Weekend of May 17/18 
 4:30 pm Dave Whelchel 
 8:30 am Zofia Brannon & Marie Parrish 
 11:00 am Josiah Eriamiatoe & Chidobe Ugwu 

Greeters 

The Weekend of May 17/18 
 4:30 pm Rich Koenig 
 8:30 am Karen L. Johnston 
 11:00 am Kevin Owens 

We need more people who can livestream the Mass, 
especially for baptisms at the Sunday Masses or outside 
of Mass. Please contact Mary Sutherland if you are 
interested: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

Pentecost is coming up in three weeks, on June 8! 

We will have one Sunday morning Mass, at 10, outside 
next to the social hall if the weather is good. A meal for 
everyone will follow, watch for details next week. 

We invite all women of the parish to our 
Catholic Women’s planning meeting and 
salad supper, Tues., May 20, at 6:00 pm in the 

social hall. Please bring a salad to share and join the 
Sacred Heart Women of Service to plan parish events and 
charity fundraisers for 2025/26.  

Crimean Tatars Culture and History Presentation 

Crimean Tatars – indigenous people of Crimea.  
In memory of one of the biggest world genocides on  
May 18, 1944. 
May 18 2:30 – 5:00 pm, Sacred Heart social hall. 

Rustem Skybin art work. 

Screening of “Homeward” by Nariman Aliev. 
Oppression of Crimean Tatars under Russia occupation. 
How Russian-Ukrainian war started in 2014… 
The expulsion from Crimea on May 18, 1944… 

Supported by the Crimean Tatar Foundation USA: 
https://crimeantatarfoundation.org/  

Please note that the Men’s Prayer Group will not meet 
on Saturday, May 24, due to Memorial Weekend. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live
https://crimeantatarfoundation.org/


CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

May 3/4 collection:  $8,348.35 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Spanish Ministry: $139.00 
Children’s Collection: $98.60 
CRS Rice Bowl: $258.64 
St. Francis Guild: $300.00 
Guatemala Radio School: $95.00 
Improvement Fund: $155.00 

Mass Attendance:  
May 3/4: 4:30 pm 66 
 8:30 am 134 
 11:00 am 101 
 1:00 pm 33 
  334 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for May: Sandra Holderby  
     & Marie Parrish 
Linen Care (all year):        Mary Johnson 

PLEASE notify the parish office if you are moving.  
E-mail msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Julianne Hwang, Goretti 
Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, Meg Gollnick, 
Dennis Duran, Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, Ray & 
Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent 
Blevins, Lorraine Farrand, Diane Moser, Shay Connell, 
Saturnina Quintana, Cathy Stephens, Dennis VanAllen, 
Anthony Newman, Kristel Tingzon, Muriel Parra, Iván 
Dragičević, Laylah Holbrook, Nathaniel Cook, Julian 
Parra (Muriel Parra's father), Don Allen Cook, Steven 
Fox, Chuck Millham, Diane Moser’s sons Jeff & David, 
Steven Warn, Lucille Guettinger, Beth Wilde, Miho 
Nam’s mom Hye Nam, Sylvia Szymanski, and Stan 
Bauer. 

Recycling at Sacred Heart: We take stretchy 
plastic and toner/ink cartridges. To recycle 
batteries, and many electronics, markers, etc., 
you can take them to Staples. Some items earn 

store credit, which you can use for yourself or donate to 
the church by asking them to credit it to Sacred Heart. 
Use the QR code to go to Staples’ website for the full list 
of what they will accept for recycling. 

Thank you to everyone who made the First 
Communion and Confirmation Mass so beautiful 
and memorable for the children and their 
families. Thank you to Bishop Daly, Fr. Steve , 

Deacon Jim, the altar servers, readers, eucharistic 
ministers, musicians, and photographer. And thank you to 
everyone who helped with the reception. 

May 18, 2025 - Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Youth Ministry Corner 
Sunday, May 18, End of the year Family BBQ at 
Sacred Heart, 6 pm, for all current sixth - twelfth 
grade youth and their families. We will provide the 
main dish, drinks, and dessert. Please bring a side or salad 
to share (please no peanuts, tree nuts or shellfish). 
It is our last regular youth group event of the school year! 

2025 Diocese of Spokane Middle School Camp 
Known & Loved, August 10-15, Shoshone Mountain 
Retreat, Idaho. Current 6-8th Graders. Registration 
opened April 26. $50 deposit required. Total Cost $425. 
Full and partial scholarships available. 
Contact Linea to register or w/questions. 

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Tenemos información de inmigración en 
nuestra página de inicio: Conozca sus Derechos: 
We have immigration information on our home 
page. Know Your Rights. 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
Rolling Hills Eyecare 

Pullman: 1043 N Grand Ave, 509-334-3610 
Colfax: 120 N Main St, 509-397-3961 

www.rollinghillseyecare.com 

Children’s Collection: We baptize people 
into the Church at Easter. The central symbol 
of baptism is water. Through the Easter 

season, ending on Pentecost, we are giving people the gift 
of clean water. A handwashing station is $30, a family 
handwashing kit $45, a water pump $235, and a 
community watering station is $1300.  How can you 
provide communities with the water of life?  

Ecuador Medical Mission Trip: Wanted:  Gently Used 
Baseball Hats. Please donate any youth or adult baseball 
caps that you no longer use. These will be given out to 
the people of Ecuador after they receive medical 
treatment. They will be very happy to receive this sun/eye 
protection from us! Place your donation in the box in the 
Sacred Heart social hall anytime before July 6. 

Please come to the social hall after the 
8:30 & 11 am Masses for coffee or 
juice and donuts. Use the QR code to 

sign up to host, or email ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org. 

Men’s RV Retreat: Bring RVs and Tents!! 
Register now for the 3rd Annual Men’s RV 
Retreat at St. Patrick Parish in Colfax. 5 pm 
Friday, June 20, to 5 pm Saturday, June 21. The 
theme is “Pilgrims of Hope: Trusting God’s Plan for Our 
Lives.” Enjoy talks presented by Rev. Dr. Lourdu 
Mummadi PhD, Very Rev. Theophilus “Theo” 
Hwande, VC, and Rev. Fr. Jeyabalan “Jey” Jesuraj, 
HGN You can register by using the QR Code, call 509-
397-3921, or by email: cmurphy@dioceseofspokane.org.  

Raise your voice on behalf of the poor, vulnerable, and 
marginalized by joining Sacred Heart’s action alerts 
network on Flocknote. You’ll receive email or text 
notices about letter writing and other simple action 
opportunities. To join, contact Mary Sutherland at 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving
http://www.rollinghillseyecare.com


 


